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OUT18/10940 
 
 
Mr Steve O’Donoghue 
Resource and Energy Assessments  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
 
By email: Stephen.ODonoghue@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr O’Donoghue 
 

 
Bylong Coal Project SSD 6367 

Comment on the Supplementary Information Report and Revised Mine Plan 
 
 
I refer to your email of 16 July 2018 to the Department of Industry in respect to the above matter. 
Comment has been sought from relevant branches of Crown Lands & Water and Department of 
Primary Industries. Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
The Department has reviewed the modified mine plan and supplementary report. The revised 
mine plan does not raise any additional concerns or assessment requirements and previous 
advice issued by the Department for the Bylong Coal Project remains valid. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Alison Collaros 
A/Manager Assessment Advice 
DoI Lands & Water 
14 August 2018 
 
 
 


